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County of Santa Cruz 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

701 OCEAN STREET, 4TH FLOOR, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060 

(831) 454-2580 FAX: (831) 454-2131 TDD: (831) 454-2123 

ALVIN D. JAMES, DIRECTOR 

September 26, 2001 
AGENDA: October 2,2001 

Board of Supervisors 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, California 95060 

REPORT REGARDING RESUMPTION OF MOBILEHOME PARK 
INSPECTIONS 

Members of the Board: 

On September 18, 2001, your Board was presented a report regarding the possibility of the 
County resuming responsibility for mobilehome park inspections. Your Board deferred 
consideration of the report until the meeting of October 2,200 1. Anticipating a question not 
addressed by the report, the Department is exploring other options with the State Office of 
Housing and Community Development. Additional time is needed to fully explore these 
options and to provide recommendations as appropriate for your Board’s consideration. 

It is, therefore, RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the Planning Department’s report 
on resumption of mobilehome park inspections to your meeting of October 23,200 1. 

Sincerely, / 

/ & - J A B  Alvin D. James 6 
Planning Director 

Su’s”an A. Mauriello 
County Administrative Officer 

cc: Housing Advisory Commission 
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